
sQuid – Cashless Catering & 
Online Payment System 
  
The Academy’s preferred method of payment is online via squidcard.com.  All 
parents/carers are provided with sQuid registration details when their child starts at 
the Academy. Payment is quick and easy to set up. 
 
Paying online means avoiding having to send in cheques, or you or your child bringing 
cash into school. sQuid is a secure online payment system that can be used to pay for 
school trips, top up lunch cards and any other expenses that may be incurred. 
Students need to have their lunch cards in school with them at all times in order to 
purchase food in The Hungry Bishop. 
 
Help guides and videos can be found online at squidcard.com/support/parents 
 
Or if you need assistance or have misplaced the sQuid registration details please send 
an email to the finance team finance@tbowa.org who will be happy to help. 
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